
During Fiscal Year 2014, $6,000 was paid out to school districts through their 
respective Regional Superintendent’s office for feasibility studies.  Participating in 
the FY14 feasibility studies were 2 school districts within the county of Piatt.  The 
School Districts participating in the FY14 feasibility studies were: 
 
County School District 
Piatt Bement CUSD 5 
 Cerro Gordo CUSD 100 

 


